
Colebrook Volunteer Fire Department 
Annual JOINT Meeting Minutes 

      January 4, 2021  
 

Attendance: Sean Barry, Benjamin Bartlett, Craig Carfiro, Hannah McCaw, Bob Carfiro, Todd Correll, John 
Fredsall, Tom Odell, George O’Brien, Kevin Robichaud, Chris Kesl, Ben Dehey, Sarah Carfiro, Sandra 
Carfiro, Jon Gray, Freeman McCaw, Jeff Coleman, Mike Coleman, Claire Robichaud, Mark Jasmin, Devan 
McCaw, Gary D’Addario, Dave Sweeney, Roger Desrosiers, Kimberly Thomas, Todd Hiller, Suzi McAllister, 
Terry Phelan, Steve Sartirana, Rick Tillotson, Evan Sartirana 
 
Meeting called to order: 7:05 

• Secretary’s report read, accepted as read 

• Treasurers report read, accepted as read 

• Communications: None 

• Committee reports: None 

OLD BUSINESS: 

• We did receive the Grant from Berkshire trail Riders for last year’s event. We applied for this year’s 
grant ($1,000). They still held the ride in Colebrook this year, and hopefully we can be considered 
for the catering next year. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

• Firemen’s oath was recited. 

• Thank you to everyone that participated and dedicated time this year. We have been fortunate 
enough to have many new members join this year.  

• December 24th fire call was discussed. It was a great save and a good outcome considering. Thank 
you to all members that came out. 

• The Skating Rink was filled. We won’t be having the party but we will include in the newsletter that 
it can be enjoyed by the townspeople.   

• The increase to the tax abatement did pass. The top step is now $2000. 

• A big thank you to Craig Carfiro for all the years of service as Colebrook Fire Chief.   

ELECTIONS: 

Chief:  Benjamin Bartlett  

Training Officer: Effective May 1, 2021 Roger Desrosiers  

Treasure: Robert Carfiro  

Secretary: Hannah McCaw 

Fire Police Foreman:  George O’Brien  

 

Adjourned: 7:24 PM  

Respectful Submitted, 

Hannah McCaw, Secretary Colebrook VFD  
860-379-8989 


